
Giving Lifesaving Treatment to Mila    

Mila's guardian, also a caseworker for clients served
at our inner city outreach clinic, reached out to us in
a challenging situation. 

Struggling to afford an emergency surgery for her
dog, Mila, who had a significant number of stones in
her bladder that needed removal, the owner sought
assistance. We facilitated Mila's life-saving surgery,
ensuring it was performed at a cost that Mila’s pet
parent could manage, providing the necessary care
for Mila during a critical time.

 

1,460
Surgeries Performed 

Helping Community Cat Vince
Vince is a cherished member of a group
home affiliated with St. Vincent de Paul, and
the group of men residing there hold him in
high regard.

Concern arose when one of the social
workers noticed a wound on Vince's tail,
prompting them to bring him in for care.
Recognizing the importance of Vince's role
within the community, we were able to offer
the necessary treatment, ensuring he could
continue his vital duties. 

Additionally, we continue to provide Vince
with ongoing preventative wellness care to
safeguard his health and well-being
 

Dji Dji's pet parent, Rumina, approached us in a
state of distress when her beloved pet was
diagnosed with a pyometra by her regular
veterinarian. 

Faced with financial constraints due to a
prolonged period of unemployment and living
alone, she found it challenging to afford the life-
saving surgery that Dji Dji urgently needed. 

Recognizing the urgency, we promptly arranged
and performed the surgery the next day. Rumina
was overjoyed and relieved to see her best friend
receive the necessary care.

Saving Dji Dji’s Life 
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240
TNR Surgeries Provided 

Our Trap Neuter Return
(TNR) program, ensures
that community cats are
given support to improve
their wellness so they can
live whole and healthy
lives. This service is
provided free of charge to
caretakers.

This includes $29,327.37  worth of
public subsidy that was provided
during the months of October,
November and December.

Subsidy funding helps make essential
veterinary care more affordable, which
in turns helps more pet parents in our
community care for their pets and
keep more families together.  

1,748
Wellness and Preventative
Service Appointments Provided 

This also includes $40,574.99 worth of
public subsidy that was provided. 

These appointments include
microchipping,  flea and tick
preventatives, vaccinations,
euthanasia, and Heartworm
prophylaxis. 
 


